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(207)  941-4570  FAX:  (207)  941-4584  
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S T A T E O F M A I N E 

DEP A R T M EN T O F EN VI R O N M EN T A L PR OT EC T I O N 

MELANIE LOYZIM 

COMMISSIONER 

September 24, 2021 

Bill Jackson 

Maine Fair Trade Lobster 

P.O. Box 470 

Hancock, ME. 04640 

bjackson@mftlobster.com Sent via electronic mail 

Delivery confirmation requested 

RE: Maine Pollutant Discharge Elimination System Permit #ME0000710 

Maine Waste Discharge License (WDL) #W000791-5P-M-R 

Rescinding Request to Terminate Permit – Canceling Termination of Permit 

Dear Mr. Jackson: 

By this letter, the Department of Environmental Protection (Department) is canceling its termination of the 

above-mentioned permit that was last issued on October 10, 2018 to East Coast Seafood Group d/b/a Maine 

Fair Trade Lobster for the Gouldsboro facility. It is our understanding that the request to terminate from 

Maine Fair Trade Lobster dated August 17, 2021, was submitted during a time of internal 

miscommunication and that the permittee (Maine Fair Trade Lobster) presently objects to the termination of 

the permit. This was explained to me via a phone call from you on August 23, 2021 and then confirmed 

with email communication on that day. 

The Department will cancel any current actions that would inactive the facility in our database so that 

Discharge Monitoring Reports and billing statements continue to be sent to you in the future. By copy of 

this letter, we are notifying the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency of the request to rescind retirement 

of the license. 

If you have any questions regarding the matter, please feel free to call me at 446-3820. 

Sincerely, 

Cindy L. Dionne 

Division of Water Quality Management 

Bureau of Water Quality 

ph: 207-446-3820 

mailto:bjackson@mftlobster.com
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ec: 

Sarah Lester, Maine Fair Trade Lobster slester@myseafood.com 

Kayleigh Burda, MEDEP 

Pamela Parker, MEDEP 

Lori Mitchell, MEDEP 

Irene Saumur, MEDEP 

Ellen Weitzler, USEPA 

Alex Rosenberg, USEPA 

Sandy Mojica, USEPA 

Richard Carvalho, USEPA 
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